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1000 N. Broadway Ave. Construction



We have moved!

With construction work completed, the Oklahoma City Community 
Foundation staff moved into the new building in early July. 

During July and August as minor detail work on the interior was completed, 
landscaping crews worked around the unseasonable rains to install nearly 
500 trees and shrubs around the perimeter of the building.  With such a high 
profile location at 10th and Broadway, landscaping is an important element 
to the new building and adds a significant touch of green to midtown 
Oklahoma City. Visitors to the building will find a wide variety of permanent 
plantings including bald cypress trees, crepe myrtle shrubs, roses, magnolia 
trees, boxwood hedges, monkey grass, Shatung maple trees, Nellie Stevens 
hollies and shore junipers. The landscaping project required 225 bags of 
compost, 295 bags of mulch and 5,400 feet of sod.

The completion of the building signals an exciting new chapter in the history 
of the Oklahoma City Community Foundation.  First discussed in 2004 at a 
Trustee retreat, this project came to fruition thanks to the leadership and 
dedication of many. 

We are looking forward to showing off the new building and are planning a 
number of events throughout the fall including a community open house on 
Thursday, October 11th. 
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